
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE – July 7, 2020  

 

                   Town of Deep River 

FIRE BAN 
 

 

 
Due to the continued extreme dry weather 

conditions, the Town of Deep River is imposing a 
fire ban effective July 8, 2020 at 12:00 am. 

 
At this time NO OPEN FIRES ARE PERMITTED 

in the Town.  
 

Recreational fire permits and open-air burning 
permits are all suspended during the fire ban.   

 
Natural gas or propane fireplaces/fire pits, BBQ’s, 

cooking appliances are permitted. 
 

The Town of Deep River appreciates your co-

operation during these extreme dry conditions. 

 
 


